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I oppose this measure. Having a time difference between Washington and Oregon 

and California would cause issues with individuals who work remote or work with 

others in those states. Additionally, working with people across the country would be 

a four hour difference 8 months of the year. Permanent daylight savings is preferred 

but I recognize this has stalled in Congress. I’d rather keep it the same than move to 

permanent standard time. Oregonians work closely with people from WA and CA and 

being in a different time zone 8 months of the year would be challenging.  


